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Kerry serves as Principal and Managing Partner of the JKS Abbott Group, an Atlanta based consulting 

firm serving the healthcare information technology and services market. Throughout his career he has 

held Chief Sales and Marketing positions at a number of companies, including Fortune Top 10 McKesson 

and Fortune Top 500 Cerner Corporation, as well as several successful start-up ventures. He has also had 

an extensive and active civic and volunteer career. 

 

Since 1985, Kerry has been active in the Dunwoody Homeowners Association, which is the largest 

voluntary homeowners’ association in the state of Georgia. Kerry led the DHA from 1990 through 1991 
and has as one of its’ Executive Directors for more than two decades where he worked tirelessly in the 
efforts to have Dunwoody achieve cityhood, which it did in 2008. In 2011, Kerry was appointed by the 

Mayor and City Council to the Urban Redevelopment Authority where he was elected its Vice Chair and 

has held that position for 11 years. 

 

Kerry and his wife Jill are retiring to their home in Sea Pines in late summer of 2022, where their primary 

residence will be. Homeowners in Sea Pines since 2008, Kerry currently volunteers and serves as Co-

President of the Heritage Pond Homeowners Association, as well as serving on two CSA committees - 

Short Term Rental and Gate Committees. Kerry and Jill have three adult children. He enjoys people, golf, 

tennis, pickleball, woodworking, and reading. 

 

Why I Wish to Serve the Sea Pines Community 

Giving back to the community has always been one of my life’s key tenets.  Even though I was a non-

resident up until this year, I made a point to be engaged in the community, long before my wife and I 

transitioned to full time residents, as a volunteer serving on the Short-Term Rental and Gate 

Committees, as well as serving as Co-President of the Heritage Pond Homeowners Association. 

Our community faces many challenges over the next 12-24 months with pressing infrastructure projects 

that require immediate funding.  It is my hope and desire to be in a position to leverage my professional 

and civic experience as a Director on the Sea Pines POA Board. I believe I bring a unique set of 

qualifications, skills, and insight that will help us tackle these challenges. 

 

 


